
The issue of mental health, especially in young people, is ongoing and affects many communities.

Youthline’s nationwide centres helped 41,000 people through their physical face-to-face counselling/
mentoring services, last year alone. 

Proceeds from the night will help Youthline to upgrade their technology, attract more volunteer staff 
and enable them to meet their goal of having “every call, answered”, so no voice or issue goes unheard.

The night will be full of positivity, fun and entertainment - enjoy a beautiful 2-course meal, a live auction, 
silent auction, raffles, and to finish off the night there will be a live band to dance the night away.

Get your tickets here: youthlinecharityball.eventbrite.co.nz

Saturday, 13th October 2018 
Royal NZ Yacht Squadron

Next Rotary Generation (NRG) North Shore are proud to be hosting 
a Charity Ball fundraiser benefiting Youthline, as part of 

Mental Health Awareness Week 2018.


